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[ am happy to know that the Central Vigilance Commission is
organising  ‘Vigilance Awareness Week’ all over the country from
November 3-7, 2009 with a view to generate vigilance awareness

among citizens to curb corruption.

Corruption has a serious impact on public governance and erodes
the gains of the developmental process. There is an urgent need to
address this challenge with the cooperation of the general public and the
existing preventive machinery within the Government. Vigilance

awareness would go a long way in fighting the menace.

My best wishes for the success of the ‘Vigilance Awareness

Week’.
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